
Celebrity  News:  The  Ladies
Tell All On ‘The Bachelor’

By Emily Hoff

In celebrity news it was The Bachelor tell all on reality TV
this week. With next week ending in a brand new celebrity
relationship, this week the ladies who did not receive the
final  rose  got  to  say  their  final  thoughts  on  their
relationship with Ben Higgins. Ben also got to give his final
words on the ladies he did not give roses too. The bachelor
also gave us insight into his current relationship but did not
reveal any clues into whether it will be JoJo or Lauren B.
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Ladies Tell All On ‘The Bachelor’
In Recent Celebrity News
It was an interesting night as the ladies got their feelings
out once and for all. On the ladies tell all episode, Jubilee
said she felt attacked from the other ladies because of what
she said during the season. She recognizes that what she did
during the season was wrong and apologizes to the rest of the
ladies.  Host  Chris  Harrison  said  Jubilee  was  complicated,
while she told him that she appreciated Ben because he didn’t
look at her any differently because of her faults. Leah was
booed by the audience, and said she threw Lauren B. under the
bus because she was upset that she didn’t get a one-on-one
with Ben. Lace learned to watch her expressions now and listen
more. The host then asked Lace if she wanted to go on The
Bachelor in Paradise, and she says she would like to go.

Related Link: Celebrity News: A Tale of Two I Love You(s) on
‘The Bachelor’

Now, Olivia’s turn for the tell all. Olivia felt like Ben had
her right away and made her happy. Amanda confronted Olivia
about their earlier drama, including a comment from Olivia
about Amanda being a mom. Olivia apologizes to Amanda and all
is forgiven. Olivia said some of her behavior on the show
occurred because she was bullied as a child. She added that
these last months have been hard on her because of all of the
backlash from the season. She even had to give her sister the
social media accounts and said it was a lot to handle. For
Caila’s turn on the tell all, she said she really did love Ben
and still does.

Related Link: Celebrity News: A Tale of Two I Love You(s) on
‘The Bachelor’

Then, Ben faces all of the ladies, and said he never thought
his heart would tell him to tell two ladies that he loved
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them. Ben tells Caila that their relationship meant a lot to
him and that he appreciated her coming back tonight. He says
he’s not blaming any of the women for why things didn’t work
out, adding that sometimes there are communication problems.
Amanda tells Ben she wishes him happiness and that he is going
to be a good husband. The best celebrity news is that Ben adds
that he’s more in love than he’s ever been and that he would
get married tomorrow if he could.

Now that we are down to the final two, I’m going to put in my
prediction for who I think will win. My bet is Lauren B. Ben
and her have great chemistry and they have hit it off from the
beginning.  I  can’t  wait  to  see  if  he  picks  my  personal
favorite next week!

The Bachelor airs on ABC on Mondays at 8/7c. Check back next
week for our recap!


